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4. DR. M. CONTRERAS To ALL MEDICAL QOFFICERS. s

MR . MARTINA and MRS —SRBGEEY

Re: AIDS Leaflet

Because the revised AIDS leaflet is not yet available from the DHSS,
we have had our present leaflet overprinted. In the section "Who
is at risk from AIDS?" - No.l has been altered to "Practising
homosexuals". These leaflets should now be available at all sessions
- the original leaflet is being withdrawn.
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A further leaflet "Some Reasons Why You Should Not Give Blood" is
also being distributed - for donors to read before seeing the
receptionist. We hope this will: (i) save some donors an unnecessary
wait and (ii) focus attention on the AIDS leaflet.
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